
Mazda North American Operations 

December 7,2006 

2006 Mazda5 Stop Delivery-Hold 

Dear Mazda Dealer, 

We regret to inform you that retail delivery of certain 2006 Mazda5 models in your 
inventory must immediately be suspended. Mazda Motor Corporation has decided 
to conduct a regional Recall campaign in 31 coldlwet weather states and a regional 
Special Service Program (SSP) in 19 remaining states to replace the sliding door 
latches on certain 2006 Mazda5 vehicles produced from April 12, 2005 through 
February 1,2006. 

ACTION REQUIRED 

Beginning today, December 5,2006, the following 2006 Mazda5 vehicles 
produced from April 12,2005 through February 1,2006 in your inventory must 
be inspected and repaired prior to customer delivery. Delivering subject 
vehicles without performing the necessary inspection andlor repair is prohibited. 
Failure to perform applicable recalls before delivery can result in extensive dealer 
fines and penalties from the Federal Government. 

SUBJECT VEHICLES IN YOUR INVENTORY 
.IM1 CR293X60113412 

Parts and repair information will be sent to you by December 13th, 2006. 

Once 2006 Mazda5 dealer inventory has been inspected and repaired, customer 
delivery may resume. Mazda will initiate the recall campaign to address retailed 
vehicles later this month. We apologize for any inconvenience that this stop 
delivery may cause, and we appreciate your cooperation in the interest of safety 
and customer satisfaction. 

Sincerely, 

David Zuchowski 
V.P., Sales & Field Operations 
Mazda North American Operations 




